
 

Dear friends,  

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Palm Sunday at 10 AM. Childcare will be available, and the service will be 

live streamed on our Facebook page. This week's announcements are as follows: 

• There will be no Bible Study this evening; instead the group will meet tomorrow evening at 7 PM.  
• The Easter choir will be holding an informal practice at 6 PM tomorrow evening in the sanctuary. 
• Easter flowers are available to order if you'd like to dedicate a lily or tulip to adorn the sanctuary in honor or 

memory of a loved one. You will be able to take your bloom home following Easter Sunday worship. You can 
pick up an order form in the sanctuary this Sunday, download the order form, or reply to this email and the 
office will be in touch with details. 

• We will be hosting a family style fish fry on Wednesday, April 10 at 5 PM. Please RSVP on the signup sheet in 
the back of the sanctuary, or let the office know if you plan to attend so organizers can estimate a head count.  

For all other announcements and important dates, please see the March newsletter.  

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

3/24 - Tammy Campbell 

3/31 - Holly Gould 

 

 

See you in church, 

 

The ECUCC Office 

 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=3971b7cd3a&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=a984108701&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=51076eefd3&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=01d7f139e2&e=910e5f2ce4

